
                                                                                               
 

Approved Meeting Notes for the Renewable Energy Task Force 
Remote Meeting on May 17 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM. 
 
In attendance were Chairman Rob Wills, Thomas Whitcomb, Deb DeIeso, Bev Edwards and a 
guest from the Community Action Committee, Christine Robidoux. 
 
 
Rob reported on his discussion with Eversource regarding transmission costs for a potential PV 
array along the Rte. 45 transmission lines in the vicinity of the school. 
 
Tom suggested that we create a print out of the steps we have taken so far and those we are in the 
midst of and create a PowerPoint presentation for our citizens and town committees to have a 
clearer picture of what our Task Force is doing 
 
Rob proposed that our members meet at the potential PV site to get a better sense of the area 
prior to our June meeting. It was decided that we would gather at the site at 9 AM on Tuesday, 
June 1. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Bev Edwards 
 
  
 


